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I agree that the taxes need to be increased to give better fire protection etc; however if you are
increasing them anyway, please review your decision on the swimming pool in 100 Mile
House. It IS something that a lot of your residents need, I know that myself now being
disabled, going to a lake to swim is sadly impossible for me, & swimming helps keep my
muscles active. If I have to drive to Williams lake, I am exhausted before I even start &
dangerously tired on the drive home.

Thank You

&3 mile lake resident.



